
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Bates, Tina on behalf of Mayor Van Bynen 

October-19-16 11:50 AM 
Mendonca, Barbara 
Moor, Linda 
FW: Eating Disorders Awareness Week Proclamation Request 2017 

Please see the correction below to the original proclamation request sent yesterday. 

Tina Bates 
Assistant to the Office of the Mayor 

ext. 2003 

From: edoyr info [mailto:infoOedoyr.com]  
Sent: October 19, 2016 11:38 AM 
To: Mayor Van Bynen 
Subject: Re: Eating Disorders Awareness Week Proclamation Request 2017 

Good morning, 
I have to correct my previous email, the Eating Disorders Awareness Week for 2017 is February 1-
7th. My apologies! 

Sincerely, 
Natalia 

Natalia Tvoronovitch, BSW 
Administrative Coordinator 
Eating Disorders of York Region's 
Riverwalk Eating Disorders and Wellness Centres 
(905) 886-6632 
info©riverwalkwellness.ca  
www.riverwalkwellness.ca   

Connect with us on: 
Facebook 
Twitter 
Bloct 

On Tue, Oct 18, 2016 at 3:14 PM, edoyr info <infoedoyr.com >  wrote: 
Good afternoon Mr. Van Bynen, 
The first week of February has been declared Eating Disorders Awareness Week, many cities and towns have included this 
event as a proclamation in the past, including Aurora and Whitchurch-Stouffville last year. We humbly ask that Newmarket will 
consider declaring a proclamation for this cause. 

Please let me know if you have any questions, and feel free to visit our website at www.edovr.com  for more information about 
our support services and programs. 

Sincerely, 
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Natalia 

Natalia Tvoronovitch, BSW 
Administrative Coordinator 
Eating Disorders of York Region's 

• Riverwalk Eating Disorders and Wellness Centres 
(905) 886-6632 
infoVriverwalkwellness.ca  
www.riverwalkwellness.ca   

Connect with us on: 
Facebook 
Twitter 
BIoq 
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